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Wednesday 26th April 2023  

 

The Kings’ Coronation Celebrations at The Discovery School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware, our new King will be crowned in early May. This will be a very historic occasion and 
it is important that we mark this with the children. 

As such, next week (week beginning Monday 1st May), will be set aside for the whole school to learn 
about King Charles and the coronation of a monarch. 

Each year group will focus on a decade of the King’s life and we will be planning lots of exciting learning 
based around that decade.  

Some areas we will be exploring will be: 

 Fashion of the decade. 
 Food of the decades. 
 Exceptional Events. 
 Famous children’s books published. 
 Music of the decade. 
 Toys of the decade. 

Next week will culminate in a whole-school ‘Coronation Garden Party’ for the children and staff to 
enjoy together at lunchtime, followed by songs and activities during the afternoon on Friday 5th May. 
Children who elect to have a school dinner on this day, will still be able to have a hot lunch, and this 
will be provided in a ‘grab bag’ to enable the children to eat their lunch outside with their friends. On 
this day, children can come dressed in red, white or blue.  

The school is also providing each child with a small memento to mark this historic occasion. This will 
come home with the children on Friday too.  
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Finally, at 3:15 p.m. on the afternoon of Friday 5th May, we will be inviting Parents and Carers into 
school to look at all the fabulous learning that has taken place. We hope as many of you as possible 
will be able to join us! 

With kind regards, 

 

Miss Baker 

Deputy Head teacher | Curriculum Leader  

 


